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My husband, myself and our children would like our money returned to us. We do not 

trust our local government to use the excess funds! We are already giving too much 

money away to people here illegally. So, we strongly oppose our government 

keeping our money for their benefit and not ours! 

Thank you, 

Heather Gibbs 


